
 

hi Ed, 

 

as part of my work with cleveland police I sit on the committee that 

organises art of safety each year. Originally  

this was the idea of the Chief Constable Sean price and over the past 

three years it has grown into the major  

police-youth engagement initiative across Cleveland. 

 

 

we have decided this year to open it up to the four safety 

partnerships as part of the joint working drive, to help  

with costs in these tight times and also because it was felt an ideal 

project for joint working given the aims of  

the police and the safety partnerships. The ACPO lead on art of 

safety, ACO Ann Hall, has asked me to contact the  

local safety partnerships. 

 

I havn't approached the childrens trust or anyone else for funding as 

time is pressing and we want to keep it quite  

tight but that is soemthign we could consider in the future. Last 

year we were given some support from the charity  

arm of CapGemini and they may renew again. 

 

 

attached is a letter I prepared for mike (who I believe is chair of 

the safer middlesbrough partnership) outlining  

the background and all details. for speed I've sent you the none 

topped and tailed version. 

 

hope it is of interest and you are able to help. 

 

regards, 

 

Ian. 

 

 

======================================== 

Message Received: May 24 2010, 11:27 AM 

From: "Ed Chicken"  

To: crossy@croms.fsnet.co.uk 

Cc:  

Subject:  

 

Ian 

 

you were wanting some money for an initiative in schools etc? 

 

Can you let me have details including where has the project been so 

far -  

eg the children's trust.? 
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